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Date December 22, 2008 

 

Agenda Item No.        31 

Roll Call No.                08-  

Communication No.   08-740 

Submitted by:  William G. Stowe, Assistant City 

Manager/Public Works/Engineering 
 

 

 

AGENDA HEADING: 

 

Approving and Authorizing the Execution of a 28E Agreement with the City of Norwalk for Joint 

Maintenance of Boundary Streets 

 

 

SYNOPSIS: 

 

An agreement has been prepared between the City of Des Moines and the City of Norwalk which 

provides for joint maintenance and servicing of a corporate line roadway and rights-of-way in the 

respective cities.   

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

 

Amount:  None 

 

Funding Source:  2008-09 Operating Budget, Street Maintenance/Road Use Tax Fund SP360, Org 

PWK040400, page 314. 

 

 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION: 

 

The City of Des Moines shares a boundary street, County Line Road from Fleur Drive to Highway 28, 

with the City of Norwalk.  Arrangements have now been made for joint maintenance of the roadway, via 

a 28E Agreement with the City of Norwalk.  Similar agreements have been approved for the 

maintenance of boundary streets jointly owned by the City of Des Moines and Polk and Warren 

Counties and the City of West Des Moines. 

 

 

PREVIOUS COUNCIL ACTION(S): NONE 

 

 

BOARD/COMMISSION ACTION(S):  NONE 

 

 

ANTICIPATED ACTIONS AND FUTURE COMMITMENTS:  NONE 

 
For more information on this and other agenda items, please call the City Clerk’s Office at 515-283-4209 or visit the Clerk’s 

Office on the second floor of City Hall, 400 Robert D Ray Drive.  Council agendas are available to the public at the City 

Clerk’s Office on Thursday afternoon preceding Monday’s Council meeting. Citizens can also request to receive meeting 

notices and agendas by email by calling the Clerk’s Office or sending their request via email to cityclerk@dmgov.org. 
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